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It has been lovely to welcome the children back after the half term break. We have started 

our new topic on ‘My Family History’ and we had a special visit from Mrs Murphy’s Grandad 

who told us all about his life when he was a child; the children couldn’t believe that he didn’t’ 

have a toilet in his house!  

Homework and spellings. Home learning has been set via the Google Classroom and all 

reading entries need to be logged on GoRead. The children are expected to read at least 4 

times a week and bonus gems will be given for those who go above and beyond to read at 

home.  

English 

Next week, the children will begin to write their diary entry based on their visit from John. 

They will be trying to include the features of a diary entry, alongside time conjunctions and 

adjectives, to write about the information that they found out about John’s life.    

Maths 

In Maths, we will be learning our number bonds to 10. The children will be looking for patterns 

and using the tens frame to represent number bonds to 10. We will then move on to adding 

one more to a number and then finally we will be finding the missing part within the part-

part-whole model. 

Reminders  

Thursday 11th November- 1FB Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 16th November- 1EM Parent Consultations  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 


